

CASCADE COUNTY

Board of County Commissioners

325 2nd Avenue North Great Falls, MT 59401 Tel. 406.454.6810 Fax 406.454.6945 commission@cascadecountymt.gov www.cascadecountymt.gov

May 11, 2018

TO: Anne Martinez 80 Gannon Drive Great Falls, MT 59404

Dear Anne,

Thank you for continuing your service on the Cascade County Compensation Board and participating in the discussions and recommendations for the County elected officials' salaries. As a reminder, the Compensation Board will be meeting on **Monday, May 21, 2018 at 1:30 p.m. in the County Commission Chambers**, Courthouse Annex, 325 2nd Avenue North.

An agenda and background material are enclosed to prepare you for the discussions. We will begin the meeting with a little refresher on the roles and responsibilities of the Compensation Board, then hear from our HR Director and Budget Officer about the County's FY 2019 revenue and expense projections.

Afterwards, we will have an open discussion and hopefully act on the compensation for our elected officials and those employees tied to the elected officials' salaries.

Looking forward to seeing you on May 21, and thank you again for your service to the citizens of Cascade County.

Sincerely,

JANE WEBER

Chairman

Cascade County Commission

JØE BRIGGS

Commissioner

JAMES L. LARSON

Commissioner

cc: Jeff Mora, HR Director Mary Embleton, Budget Officer Bob Edwards, Sheriff Josh Racki, County Attorney Jamie Bailey, Treasurer Faye McWilliams, Clerk of Court

Enclosures (3): May 21, 2018 Agenda and Background Information Documents



CASCADE COUNTY

Board of County Commissioners

325 2nd Avenue North Great Falls, MT 59401 Tel. 406.454.6810 Fax 406.454.6945 commission@cascadecountymt.gov www.cascadecountymt.gov

May 11, 2018

TO: Ted Lewis 1000 E. Fiesta Great Falls, MT 59404

Dear Ted,

Thank you for continuing your service on the Cascade County Compensation Board and participating in the discussions and recommendations for the County elected officials' salaries. As a reminder, the Compensation Board will be meeting on Monday, May 21, 2018 at 1:30 p.m. in the County Commission Chambers, Courthouse Annex, 325 2nd Avenue North.

An agenda and background material are enclosed to prepare you for the discussions. We will begin the meeting with a little refresher on the roles and responsibilities of the Compensation Board, then hear from our HR Director and Budget Officer about the County's FY 2019 revenue and expense projections.

Afterwards, we will have an open discussion and hopefully act on the compensation for our elected officials and those employees tied to the elected officials' salaries.

In reviewing our records, your appointment ends on June 30, 2018. Thank you for advising the County Administrative Assistant, Bonnie Fogerty of your interest in renewing your appointment. We will act on your appointment at our June 26, 2018 Commission Meeting.

Looking forward to seeing you on May 21, and thank you again for your service to the citizens of Cascade County.

Sincerely,

JANE WEBER

Chairman

Cascade County Commission

JØE BRIGGS Commissioner JAMES L. LARSON

Commissioner

cc: Jeff Mora, HR Director Mary Embleton, Budget Officer Bob Edwards, Sheriff Josh Racki, County Attorney Jamie Bailey, Treasurer Faye McWilliams, Clerk of Court

Enclosures (3): May 21, 2018 Agenda and Background Information Documents



CASCADE COUNTY

Board of County Commissioners

325 2nd Avenue North Great Falls, MT 59401 Tel. 406.454.6810 Fax 406.454.6945 commission@cascadecountymt.gov www.cascadecountymt.gov

May 11, 2018

TO: Jean Faure PO Box 2466 Great Falls, MT 59403

Dear Jean,

Thank you for continuing your service on the Cascade County Compensation Board and participating in the discussions and recommendations for the County elected officials' salaries. As a reminder, the Compensation Board will be meeting on Monday, May 21, 2018 at 1:30 p.m. in the County Commission Chambers, Courthouse Annex, 325 2nd Avenue North.

An agenda and background material are enclosed to prepare you for the discussions. We will begin the meeting with a little refresher on the roles and responsibilities of the Compensation Board, then hear from our HR Director and Budget Officer about the County's FY 2019 revenue and expense projections.

Afterwards, we will have an open discussion and hopefully act on the compensation for our elected officials and those employees tied to the elected officials' salaries.

Looking forward to seeing you on May 21, and thank you again for your service to the citizens of Cascade County.

Sincerely,

JANE WEBER

Chairman

Cascade County Commission

JOE BRIGGS Commissioner JAMES L. LARSON

Commissioner

cc: Jeff Mora, HR Director Mary Embleton, Budget Officer Bob Edwards, Sheriff Josh Racki, County Attorney Jamie Bailey, Treasurer Faye McWilliams, Clerk of Court

Enclosures (3): May 21, 2018 Agenda and Background Information Documents